
 

 
 
 
 
 

Works Notification – June 2022                                                                                                    Rail  

OFFICIAL 

Station Refresh Program Works 
Dudley Park Railway Station – pedestrian 

crossings on Exeter Terrace  

 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is delivering improvement works at 14 stations 
along the Gawler rail line. The Australian and South Australian governments have jointly (50:50) committed  
$20 million as part of the Gawler Rail Line Station Refresh Program. 

As part of the works the pedestrian crossings on Exeter Terrace at the Dudley Park Railway station will be 
upgraded.  

Works include: 

 new asphalt pavement; 

 new pram ramps; 

 new concrete footpath; 

 upgrade of existing kerb; and 

 new line marking. 
 

Works will be undertaken intermittently at the crossings from the week commencing Monday, 20 June 2022, to 
Saturday, 16 July 2022, weather permitting. Hours of work will be 7am to 5pm Monday to Saturday.  
 
Some noise disturbances can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times, however pedestrian detours will be in place during the time of 
works on the southern pedestrian crossing, where pedestrians will be detoured 140 metres to the northern 
pedestrian crossing (and vice versa). Please observe signage and directions from traffic controllers. 

There will be no impact to public transport services as part of these works.  

Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 

For further information on public transport services, please contact Adelaide Metro on 1300 311 108 or visit 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

If you have any enquiries about these works, please phone 1300 794 880 or email 
dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au  

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

Kind Regards  
Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team       #18770247 


